
 

 

 

 

CHURCH COMMISSIONERS FOR THE ISLE OF MAN 

 

NOTICE OF DRAFT PASTORAL SCHEME 

 

PARISHES OF BRIDE, LEZAYRE AND NORTH RAMSEY AND MAUGHOLD 

AND SOUTH RAMSEY 

 

The Church Commissioners for the Isle of Man give notice that they have prepared a 

draft scheme under the Mission and Pastoral Measure (Isle of Man) 2012 providing 

for ― 

 

(a) the union of the parishes of Bride, Lezayre and North Ramsey and Maughold 

and South Ramsey; and 

 

(b) the union of the benefices of Bride, Lezayre and North Ramsey and Maughold 

and South Ramsey. 

 

This draft scheme replaces that prepared in November 2020, which was withdrawn 

pending consideration of further proposals for the area. 

 

A copy of the draft scheme has been deposited at Bishop's House, The Falls, 

Tromode, Douglas and may be inspected there during office hours. The draft scheme 

and this notice have also been published online at https://www.sodorandman.im/legal-

notices. 

 

Written representations with respect to the draft scheme may be made to the 

Commissioners at the address below not later than Tuesday 4th January 2022. 

 

Dated: 19th November 2021 

 

      M. Barwood 

 

      Secretary to the Commissioners 

 

11 Glen Maye Park 

Glen Maye 

Peel 

Isle of Man   

IM5 3AX 


